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Dear Parents and Carers,

Hello!! Soon we will be welcoming you back to a brand-new year at Bealings, and remind you that the first day of term for the children will be Thursday 2nd September.

Following our survey in the summer term, we had 56 responses and 75% of those agreed to a 3pm finish time, which would allow for key stage two to have a more productive afternoon, as you may remember was outlined in our accompanying letter.

We hope that the pandemic will not be affecting primary schools as much as secondary schools and so we intend for there to be no staggered pick up from September - all children will be collected at 3pm.

We will continue with the same arrangements for drop off, with children being able to come into school from the earlier time of 8.45am. We ask that parents from Year 1 upwards do not come into school at this time as it allows for a smoother start to the day. We would be very happy to see you in the classrooms after school, but please could we ask you to wear a mask when entering the building (unless medically exempt).

We will no longer require you to follow a one-way system and will be reopening the back gate to allow everyone easier and safer access along the church path.

We can't wait to see you all!

Love and Peace,

The Bealings Team
Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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